
My name is Jade Garee-Dexter or Dr.
Jade, and I am a pediatric hospitalist
physician and breastfeeding medicine
specialist. I joined the Board of
Directors of the DSASTX a little over 2
years ago. I first became involved with
the DSASTX about 7.5 years ago when
the military moved us to San Antonio
to better support our son with Down
syndrome. I slowly became more and
more involved and love attending any
and all events that I can fit with my
work and family schedules. I have
personally received so much support
from this great organization that when
I was approached to see if I would be
interested in joining the Board of
Directors, I jumped at the opportunity!
During my job as a physician, I love
connecting with families that have a
loved one with Down syndrome and in
turn connecting them to the DSASTX. 

The DSASTX is such a welcomed support to
help families realize that they have a local
community of families that have had many of
the similar challenges and can provide
insight, advice, and most importantly,
acceptance. My favorite part of being on the
Board of Directors is helping to grow this
organization in order to provide even more
support for individuals with Down syndrome
and their families!
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